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We do not need to expand our Maine government due to a self created issue and a
utopian ideology to save the world. Maine has a huge homeless problem within our
poorly managed cities. Maine needs to take care of our own citizens who struggle
before we welcome people who came here without resources as well as illegally.
Maine government whether it knows it or not has a responsibility to its citizens and
certainly to its taxpayers.

Expanding government for a problem that should not even exist is insane. Please do
not burden us taxpayers with such expanding follies in which there is no end in sight.
Expanding government raises taxes at a time when families are stressed to make ends
meet. [ strongly urge that you vote This Ought Not To Pass



